
Gentleman 

I would like to ask you to vote against these bills and do what ever necessary with in your power 

to make sure these bills do not pass. These bills would over ride any right for the counties to 

decide what type of farming is best for their counties,plus have Oregon become the prime 

litigation capital for US agriculture. It has been proven that GMO crops can not co-excist with 

Organic Farming. Please remember the Wheat issue when China sent back Oregon Farmers 

Wheat because it had been contaminated with GMO seed last year! 

The counties in California and other states that have gone non GMO have increased their sales of 

Agriculture products and brought in more revenue for the counties. The only thing that these two 

bills would bring is more costs to the farmers and counties that would be farming non GMO 

crops and more incorrect information regarding GMO crops vs organic crops from USO which 

has a history of incorrect information concerning this issue. 

Thank You 

Bob Lathan Jr. 

 


